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PROPOSED SUB BUILDING, DALHOUSIE UNIVERSITY
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A Student Centre S.U.B. AM0N6T0P PRIORITIES
“The Student Union Building is 

among the first on the list 
priorities for buildings needed on 
this campus.” These were 
words of President Hicks at the 
meeting of Campus organization 
heads the other week.

This was at a dinner at which 
the Student Blitz was first 
nounced. The administration has 
also announced that an amount 
equal to the sum collected by the 
students during “Blitz” will im­
mediately be set aside and added 
to the general S.U.B. fund.

When the idea of a Student 
Blitz was first brought up at a 
management committee meeting 
of the fund, President Hicks 
thought it would be a definite 
demonstration of the loyalty and

support of the Dal student body 
of toward the fund raising campaign 

as a whole as well as a way of 
the bringing the concept of a student 

union building closer to reality.
He did feel that the organiza­

tion of the Blitz should be car- 
an- ried out entirely by the student 

body. He stated that if an accept­
able plan was presented he would 
offer his 100 per cent backing. 
This was the case as George Coop­
er, President of the Student Body 
Jim Cowan, S.U.B. Committee 
chairman and other student body 
leaders formulated and designed 
a complete and comprehensive 
plan for the November 1-2 Blitz.

(Dr. Hicks has excused the Stu­

dent canvassers from their classes 
for these days.)Our Urgent Need■ ■■

COOPER
COMMENTSFor over 50 years Dalhousie Students have been working 

for a Student Centre on campus. Since 1911 a succession of com­
mittees have been working toward the goal. However, it is only 
in the last 6 years that real progress has been made and the drive 
is now close to success.

Success in the coming Student 
Blitz of Halifax depends entirely 
on the support of the students. The 
job to be done by each person 
is small, but the benefits can be 
very great indeed, provided every­
one helps out and does his share.

Buildings and recreational space 
are so hopelessly inadequate at 
Dalhousie these days, that if 
something is not done very soon 
to improve facilities, Dalhousie 
will just not be able to continue 
giving the kind of leadership it 
has been accustomed to giving in 
the academic field.

Among the first requirements is 
a Students’ Union Building. You 
have all heard of it; you all con­
tribute to its future to the tune of 
$10.00 a year. If you have ever 
tried to get a cup of coffee at 
10:30 in the morning; if you have 
ever tried to buy a book at the be­
ginning of the year; you know the 
desperate need of a S.U.B.

So bring your time, bring your 
energy and bring your enthusiasm 
to this Blitz.

Why does Dalhousie need a Student Union Building ?
A union is more than a building it is also an organization 

and a program serving the needs of all students at the univer­
sity — a community centre for all members of the university 
family.

IDEAS

At present, as all of us are 
aware, there is no adequate 
meeting place for the consump­
tion of coffee, the exchange of 
student ideas and the admin­
istration of student activities 
and organizations. This is why 
we must have a S.U.B. — NOW.

The

SCHEDULE OF EVENTS
MONDAY, OCTOBER 28

Everyone sign your name for the student blitz at faculty booths or the fund 
office (Basement of the A & A Building)

TUESDAY, OCTOBER 29
11:30 - STUDENT FORUM - ROOM 21 - A & A BUILDING - All students 

are urged to attend this very important function. Speakers will be D. Mclnnes, 
Chairman of the Board of Governors, F. Hayes, Vice-President of the University 

and George Cooper, President of the Student Council.

This meeting will be followed by the car smash. (Windows will be auction­
ed); following crunches will be earned by your purchase of a Silver Shovel Dance 
Ticket ($.75) or a donation $.25 or more).

multi-millionpresent
Fund raising compaign includes 
in its list of priorities (and very 
high on that list) the provision 
of a students’ building to meet
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our needs.

WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 30
LAST DAY FOR BLITZ VOLUNTEERS

12:00 — Field Hockey game (tentative) between Dal Tigers and Tigerettes. 
Everyone welcome. See your president make a world’s BLITZBACKING RECORD.

Raising $16,000,000 is a 
huge undertaking and as stud­
ents it is in our interest to take 
an active part in the campaign.

CONSTRUCTIVE
PARTICIPATION

The Student Blitz offers us a 
wonderful opportunity for con­
structive participation — its a 
big job which requires the en­
thusiastic (and active) support 
of a large number of students.

OUR BUILDING

I'm sure you’ll find particip­
ation in the Blitz to be an en­
joyable and worthwhile reprive 
and you will know the satisfac­
tion of knowing that each dollar 
we raise on November 1 and 2 
speeds the arrival of OUR

Union building.

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 31
12:30 - A SHORT TRAINING SESSION FOR CANVASSERS - DAL GYM­

NASIUM.

FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 1
PEP RALLY IN THE GYM. — 1:20. Pick up your equipment. Last chance to get 

your dance ticket.

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 2
8:30 - SILVER SHOVEL DANCE AND VARIETY SHOW. Everyone welcome. 

Make this a celebration. Dance to the Music of the West Indian Steel Band. See the 
I. S. A. International Variety Show. Watch the Silver Shovel competition. All Profits 
are donated to the S. U. B. Fund Drive.

v ALL STUDENTS MUST NOW BE AWARE OF THE OPPORTUN­
ITY BEFORE THEM. WORK FOR THE SUB AND WORK FOR 
YOURSELVES. HELP US TO HELP YOU.


